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Are You Protected?
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With updates and improvements being made to our website, you may find that the

bar which informs users if they are protected or not is no longer displayed on our home
page. This feature is still available and can be found on our What Is My IP page of our
website.

While accessing this feature, you'll find it beneficial disabling your browser’s ad blockers as
they may cause a conflict when using this option.

If you run into any issues where the page is displaying you as not protected while actively
connected to the VPN client, please reach out to us through our Ticketing System or Live
Chat service for assistance!
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